

Meeting: SU Sport Exec
Place: MS Teams Meeting
Date and Time: 25/02/2022 2pm

Exec Committee	Sport Officer	Elizabeth Stacey (ES)
	Sport Exec - Chair	Matt Houghton (MH)
	Sport Exec - Treasurer	Robert Preston (RP)
	Sport Exec - Treasurer	Maria Valderrabano (MV)
	Sport Exec - Performance Sport Officer	-
	Sport Exec - Events Coordinator	Eleni Issaias (EI)
	Sport Exec - Welfare Officer	Melissa Farid (MF)
	Sport Exec - Inclusion Officer	-
	Sport Exec - Media Officer	Todd Lindley (TL)
	Sport Exec - Recreational Coordinator	Ellie Muir (EM)
	Sport Exec - Volunteer Recognition Coordinator	Maria Valderrabano (MV)
	Sport Exec - Marketing Officer	Beatriz Leitao (BL)
Apologies		BL, TL
Did not attend		
In attendance		EM, EI, MF, MH, ES, MV, RP

		Action
Apologies for absence	MV, RP, BL and TL send their apologies	-
Notifications of any other business		-
Exec Updates	<p>EM: LGBTQ+ session 4 people turned up. Inclusivity session postponed. Running sessions- no one has gotten back to EM.</p> <p>MF: Followed up with MP about stuff on the excel spreadsheet.</p> <p>Maria: talked to Matt about VRS and timeline sorted</p> <p>Buddy clubs: Could have a "tutor system", one meeting at the beginning, the middle, and at end of each semester. Committees want to meet all sports staff and exec- possibly could run this during committee training.</p> <p>Handball: may need a recruitment drive at the end of the year.</p>	<p>EM to contact BL & MH about advertising Bath Active sessions</p> <p>MF to get in contact with Meg Crossman regarding assisting with the Inclusivity Award.</p> <p>MH to post committee nights feedback on teams</p>

ES Update	<p>Committee elections are coming up: 14th March for nominations. We need to start promoting and having a think about who would be good as an exec member. Restructuring to be sent out to clubs today by ES.</p> <p>Sports stash sale: happening next week (2nd March).</p> <p>ES met with gym staff: students that don't use gym memberships. Can the STV get in contact with members who don't use their memberships much to give them a free PT session or induction?</p> <p>International women's day: speaker event where people will talk about biases in sport. No exec needed but will be held in the Edge.</p> <p>Cricket: meeting with Sport. Still want a second team in BUCS- cricket club could run a local cricket league. Option has been put to them about entering the indoor BUCS league.</p> <p>ES on annual leave from Thursday 3rd to Monday 14th</p>	<p>Exec to do a blog each for their role to promote Sports Exec.</p> <p>Exec to assist ES in running Stash Sale.</p>
Committee Evening Debrief	<p>ES sending across notes from meeting and met with another club. Clubs want another one</p> <p>Whatsapp: GDPR issues but could make a teams. Can be promoted to use Teams at committee training.</p>	
Speed Dating Debrief	<p>EI: Speed Dating- disappointed that there wasn't enough students but also club involvement was low. Future: try to do during Freshers/Re-freshers week. Some clubs didn't turn up or came late: ES has sent them emails. RP and EI did a good job at adapting and adding two extra sessions. Feedback: handball, yoga sessions, Latin and Ballroom had some good feedback. Participants found from the SU website and not via social media.</p>	
Varsity Updates	<p>EI in contact with Jo Dixon about providing music at Varsity.</p> <p>Varsity: New mascot mock-up ordered (rubber duck or mallard). Will be put out to students as to which one to use and what its name should be. Varsity planning meeting with TL, EI, RP next week with ES.</p>	
Meatless March/Green Week	<p>Maybe cut down to one week within March- target Green Week. Team of the Week prizes to the club that does best.</p>	
PG Sport	<p>Bath Active could run sessions during the summer months: need Activators and staff to help-out. Dartmouth sessions could run during the summer? Kickboxing? Table-Tennis?</p>	<p>MH to contact Postgraduate Officer</p>
Media	<p>Have a meeting on Monday with Marketing about getting the SU Instagram back. ES holding a meeting with SU sport to brainstorm. Committee evening: clubs highlighted that they wanted the SU sport Instagram back to engage with committees.</p> <p>ES wants templates made up so clubs put their team sheets on their Instagram and results too. Makes it easy for clubs to do.</p> <p>Varsity to be used as a test: build-up and information point can be put in the instagram</p>	<p>BL and TL to create templates for team sheets/scores for Varsity</p> <p>Exec to send over ideas on how best to use the SU Sport Instagram to ES</p>
Score	<p>Less tickets being sold weekly. May need to have theme nights again- may promote households to go instead of sports clubs. MF mentioned it's the same playlist every week. May be reduced due to Covid.</p>	<p>Any ideas of improvements to be sent to ES</p>

Committee Restructuring	Need clarification of how elections will work. ES sending email to clubs soon	
Notifications of next meeting	Friday 11 th March 2022	-